
Term 4 2022 

We know they will have exciting lives ahead and this is just a steppingstone in 
their journeys in life. We will miss them now they are gone but hope that their 
time at BCHS is full of positive memories and friendships that last a lifetime. 

MADD TEN was the event not to be missed. Ten years of unbelievable creativity 
and performances rolled into one mazing event. Student stars form MADD years 
gone by came back to unite with our current and stars of the future, delivering a 
truly amazing compilation of stories that highlights what passionate people can 
do when they are given an opportunity to perform. Ms Chigwidden and the team 
pulled it all together and created a spectacle that was simply amazing. To see 
past students, shine with our current students and together delight and entertain 
us all is testament to the community the MADD team have created over the 
years. We are blessed to have these creative staff who find these talents and 
provide a stage for our students to own. To hear how these experiences have 
shaped former students and helped them create a career is something we will 
always be thankful for. Let there be more MADD events for years to come. 

BCHS students have been active all term, excelling on the sporting fields and 
courts, with great results in basketball, cricket, and so many more. Our top 
athletes have been recognised in the sports awards both for CHS representative 
sport and TSP. We hope to see these student athletes competing on the big 
stage sometime in the future and wish them all well. 

Students have been recognised for doing all the little positive things, being invited 
to the annual rewards excursion, having a great day at the Gold Coast theme 
parks. 
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As we ready ourselves for the 
holidays, we can allow ourselves to 
think about some of the amazing 
things we have witnessed over the 
last term. 

Year 12 celebrated the culmination 
of their schooling with a school 
formal that they will never forget. To 
see these outstanding young adults, 
shine in amazing gowns and suits 
was a sight to behold. Our Aboriginal 
dancers welcomed our students to 
the school creating an amazing 
atmosphere as they walked the red 
carpet. Students, parents, and staff 
enjoyed an evening of fantastic food, 
dancing, and goodbyes. 



 

     
 

 

A reminder for all to join us at our next  

Friends of BCHS Meeting:  

Monday 13 February 2023 - 6pm in the administration office 

Student academic excellence has been celebrated at out Awards of Excellence, with numerous talented 
students shining, being acknowledged for their hard work and study across what has been a challenging 
year in so many ways. To show their diligence and application, consistently striving to improve and seek 
greater understanding, is something we are immensely proud of and is to be commended by all.  

2022 has been a year of change and 2023 will be no different. As such we see some of our beloved staff 
move on to new opportunities. Mr Bignell, Mr Playford, Ms Keenan, Mrs Veriga and Mr Ellem are all taking 
the next steps in new adventures. We wish them all well and know that their passion and expertise will now 
benefit others in their learning and lives. Some may be back to support as casual teachers, while others like 
Mr Hogden are away for a year’s adventure teaching in the northwest in a rural teaching opportunity. We 
look forward to seeing him again in 2024. Other staff are taking some well-earned rest or have caught the 
travel bug and will return as the year progresses in 2023. There are to many adventures to count, yet we are 
excited at the opportunities that these present for our students at BCHS, as we welcome some new talented 
staff who will become part of our community. 

I wish every student and staff member and their families a very Merry Christmas and hope they have a truly 
amazing New Year. Rest, relax, take time to enjoy each other’s company. Make sure you do the little things 
we never have time for and come back full of energy and enthusiasm in 2023, when we get to welcome a 
whole new year 7 cohort. They have had a taste of BCHS in transitions days and will be our stars of the 
future. 

Take care and do the things that make you happy. 

Best Wishes, 

Jesse Coates - Relieving Principal                                                                                                 



 

     



 

     



 



 



 

     



 

     



 



 

     



 

     



 



 



 

     



 

     



 

     



 

     



 



 

     



 



 



 



 



 



 

     



 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Let us introduce you to our Captains 2023 

Wishing all Staff, Students, Families, and our Community a lovely break!  

Enjoy our local destinations or have a great time exploring elsewhere. 

We look forward to seeing you back Term 1 2023. 

Wednesday 1 February Years 7, 11 & 12, and Thursday 2 February Years 8, 9, 10 

 

Our Captains for 2023 were inducted at the Year 12 Graduation Ceremony at the end of Term 3. At the graduation 
they were introduced straight into their duties and we were so proud of them. We look forward to them 
representing BCHS in 2023. L to R:  Sophie-Lee Sariago, Nathanael Kelly, November Webb & Bonnie Tinworth 
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